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PQ 11872/24:  To ask the Minister for Health when Section 39 organisations will receive the additional funding for staff pay 
arising from the Workplace Relations Commission agreement in October 2023; and if he will make a statement on the matter. -
Neasa Hourigan 
 

 

Dear Deputy,  
 
I refer to your recent Representation which was sent to the HSE for response.  
 
There is currently a process underway to make the relevant funding adjustments. This has been set out in an engagement with 
the Trade Unions at a meeting of the 7th March 2024, and commitments made in writing thereafter.   

Further engagement to oversee progress has been agreed. 

I trust this clarifies and is of some assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Marie O’Sullivan 
National HR 


